Workers Required For Youth Fishing Day
For the 4th consecutive year, SCSA is the official site of a Youth Fishing Day conducted in Cooperation with the Woods and Waters Club of Northern Ohio.  A flyer for the event is attached.  SCSA looks forward to this event and asks that this event be supported by ALL members in one or two ways.  The easiest is to just simply get the word out to friends and neighbors that the event is taking place and is a good opportunity to get the young ones away from their computers for a day of outdoor fun.  The event is free and all that is required of parents or guardians is to get the youth to the Ridge Road Facility (and back home, of course).   Last year we only had 50 sum kids in attendance; we NEED to do better!
The second method of support would be to attend and work at the event.  Such help will provide the opportunity to earn work party credit by helping the youth with the program in whatever way you can.  There are multiple needs that include helping with setup, helping kids fish, being a fishing instructor, Set-up & Clean-up, etc, You can actually earn one or two work party credits for this outing, depending how long you stick around.  We need a group to start at 8am and work to noon or so and another group from noon to 5 or so.  Many have chosen to work more than one shift and earn 2 work party credits.  If plan to work or if you would like more information, call Jim Faddoul (440-570-0361).
Finally, if anyone is interested, this program needs a new Ringmaster for 2016.  I have been working this program for Woods and Waters and SCSA for the last 10 years and this will be my last.  If no one steps up the program for this area will probably not happen in 2016.  If you want to make a bunch of kids smile, volunteer to take over next year and use this year to work with me to get a feel for the fulfillment that you can receive from watching the smile when a young’un catches their first fish!  Need more info, call Jim @ 440-570-0361,

